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Urgent Update: Digital Border Services Disruption

Dear traders,  

There is an issue impacting some digital border services. Defra are investigating the
scope and cause of the issue and will look to identify and implement a fix as soon as
possible.   

They maintain the ability to implement robust contingencies at pace, to support the
smooth flow of trade and will continue to monitor the situation across all points of entry.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.
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Thank you for your patience and cooperation.
 
Kind Regards,
Suffolk Coastal Port Health Authority 

1st Floor Dunlin House, Oysterbed Road, Felixstowe, Suffolk IP11 4SS, United Kingdom 
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